From:

Subject: Re: [External Email] speaking at transportation ctee
Date: Monday, July 24, 2023 7:22:19 PM

Morning,

The August 24 meeting would work for me. What I will be making the case for/asking for (I
think) is for the committee to determine (via report/stakeholder engagement) the safest way
for non car users to use shared road space, and then use that information to change road safety
messaging. For example, previous heads-up campaigns said things like "make eye contact"
and "check mirrors." Not to say that either of those are bad, but it would also be good if the
city had messaging directed at drivers like "Cyclists move to the front at traffic lights" or
"Cyclists can take the lane for their safety." This is first draft stuff, but essentially I think
council should direct staff to make sure all future messaging puts an appropriately large share
of the shared responsibility on the driver, as it should be, and include messaging that
normalizes safe active transit behaviour and starts to adjust driver expectations.

Cheers,

Matt Stickland

On Fri, 21 Jul 2023 at 14:36, MacDonald, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.MacDonald@halifax.ca>
wrote:

Dear Matt Stickland,

Thank you for your email. To submit a request for presentation, please provide an outline for
the proposed presentation, whether there is a desired outcome or if the presentation is simply
intended to convey information. All requests for presentation will be considered during the
agenda review process.

Possible outcomes of your request include:

e placement on an agenda

o referral to a different meeting group (standing committee, community council, or
other board/committee)

o referral to staff

¢ determination that only written submissions will be received on the topic

e if subject matter is outside the jurisdiction of the Halifax Regional Municipality,
refusal of the request


mailto:Elizabeth.MacDonald@halifax.ca

The next Transportation Standing Committee you’d be able to present at is on August 24,
2023 and the following meeting scheduled for September 28, 2023. If either of these dates
would pose a scheduling conflict, please let me know. Following a decision by the Agenda
Review Committee, Catie will reply by email to let you know the outcome of your request to
present.

Please note that if your request to present is approved, your request and any accompanying
documentation (i.e. presentation slides, handouts etc.) will form part of the agenda and
public record, including being posted on Halifax.ca. Further information regarding
presentations is available on our website at https://www.halifax.ca/city-hall/regional-

council/presentations

Meetings are audio and/or video recorded for the purpose of creating a record of the
proceedings. If you do not wish to be recorded, please do not place a request to present; you
can provide a written submission instead.

Best Regards,

ELIZABETH MACDONALD

SHE/HER

LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT

MUNICIPAL CLERK’S OFFICE | LEGAL & LEGISLATIVE SERVICES

From: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Sent: Monday, July 17,2023 10:59 AM

To: Campbell, Catherine <Catherine.Campbell@halifax.ca>
Cec: Vining, Krista <viningk@halifax.ca>

Subject: FW: [External Email] speaking at transportation ctee

Logging as presentation request to TSC.
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From: Matt Stickland _>

Sent: Monday, July 17,2023 10:06 AM

To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Subject: [External Email] speaking at transportation ctee

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Good Morning,

I am Matt Stickland, president of the Legal Road Users Bicycle Club. I want to make a
presentation to the committee with a suggestion/request to improve the messaging of street
safety education campaigns at the next meeting.

Cheers,

Matt Stickland


mailto:clerks@halifax.ca



